
OCTOBER 28, 2022 

TO OUR CITIZENS: 

Barrow County Emergency Services is advancing and streaming lining its ways to provide a more efficient and faster 

service to our community. The Fire Marshalls Office has developed a new website to serve the community, when 

requesting different services offered by our office. The new website can still be accessed by going to the standard 

county website OR you can access us directly at www.barrowgafiremarshal.org  when you have 

accessed our page you will see many different options for service. You may choice Applications if you’re wishing to 

have a fire and life safety code inspection to obtain your business license, or select from then many other services we 

provide to our community. However ALL request for service from the fire marshal’s office must be submitted via the 

website. Once you have filled the document out completely and clicked “Submit” the document will be sent directly to 

our office and we will be in touch with you soon.  

 

 

 

Sincerely  

Barrow County Fire Marshal’s Division  

770-307-2987 

Barrow County Emergency Services 

222 Pleasant Hill Church Road NE. 

Tel 770-307-2987 Fax 770-307-3781 

Alan R. Shuman, Chief 

www.barrowga.org 
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